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Dear Senator Ingwersen, Representative Meyer, and esteemed members of the Joint 
Standing Committee on Health and Human Services,
I'm Cory Reynolds, and I'm submitting testimony today on LD 436 and LD 871. I 
strongly support both bills and urge you to vote "Ought to Pass" on both.
As a concerned citizen, I believe it's essential to uphold parents' rights to decide what 
their children are exposed to, rather than letting the state or politicians make those 
decisions. We live in the United States of America, where freedom of choice is a 
fundamental right.
Regarding vaccines, I encourage you to delve into the science behind their 
ingredients. Substances like aluminum phosphate, commonly found in vaccines, raise 
concerns about safety.
LD 436 would prohibit state agencies from promoting COVID-19 vaccinations to 
children, ensuring parents remain the primary decision-makers. LD 871 would 
exempt individuals, including healthcare and emergency services personnel, from 
COVID-19 vaccine requirements, preserving their freedom of choice.
I urge you to consider the importance of parental rights, individual autonomy, and the 
need for transparency in vaccine ingredients. I believe passing these bills would be a 
crucial step in upholding these values.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Cory Reynolds


